
           

April 5th, 2019 

 

 

Change Notification  

Transfer of Conformal Tantalum Capacitor Production 
 

   

 Production of the conformal Tantalum capacitor series (F72, F75 and F95) will be transferred 

from the AVX Japan operations to the AVX El Salvador facility within 2019.   

 

 The transfer will begin mid-summer with completion target and final approval by January 

2020. 

 

 

 
 

 

 This transfer is necessary to maintain current market pricing and avoid potential increases 

due to fluctuations in material cost.  The move will also permit the expansion of growth products 

at our Japan facility. 

 

 Our IATF 16949 certified El Salvador facility would utilize the same equipment, materials, 

and processes as Japan, no change to form, fit, function or reliability of the product.    

 

 A buffer program has been initiated to avoid any supply interruption. Contact your local 

AVX representative for further details. 

 

 

Americas Europe Asia Japan/Korea 
Allen Mayar 

Tel.: 864-228-4540   

allen.mayar@avx.com 

Iva Dohnalova 

Tel.: 420-465-358-595   

iva.dohnalova@avx.com 

 

Andrew Ching 

Tel.: 86-755-3336-0615 

andrew.ching@avx.com 

Terry Lee 

Tel.:  82-10-9045-3533  

terry.lee@avx.com 

 
 

AVX Greenville LLC 

One AVX Boulevard 
Fountain Inn, SC 29644-9039 
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